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June 2, 2020

Dear Mitchell Students and Families,

As the pandemic continues to affect all of us, you have undoubtedly been
wondering about the status for reopening Mitchell College this fall. We have a
team working on several scenarios for the upcoming semester, but please
know this — Mitchell will be open for learning this fall, and we look forward to
educating and supporting our students.

Mitchell College is part of Phase 3 of Governor Ned Lamont’s plan for
reopening during the pandemic, which means that no one, except essential
workers, is allowed on campus until August 24. We expect to notify you of
our plan for reopening in early July.

We follow the current guidelines put forth by the Centers for Disease Control,
the State of Connecticut, the Department of Public Health and higher
education organizations. It is important to keep this in mind; we might
be forced to pivot quickly from one scenario to another if the
governor’s plan or other circumstances change over the next several
months.

As you wait for more information from us, enjoy the summer days and
continue to take care of yourselves and those around you.

Catherine Wright, Ph.D.
Interim President
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